
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers         
 
RE: Young Voices Choir (Year 3 – 6) 
 
It is that time of year again, time for singing and lots of fun learning the “Young Voices” songs and 
the dance moves performed by “Urban Strides”.   
 
Choir club will be starting on Thursday 28th September – 3.30 until 4.30pm and children will be 
collected from the Breakfast Club gate/Y3 gate next the main reception.  
 
We have run choir for many years and the children thoroughly enjoy it, we plan to attend the SSE 
Wembley Arena on 1st February 2024 to perform with other schools and a team of professional 
singers and dancers from around the country. Children need to commit to attending choir every 
Thursday until the date of the event as we have lots of songs and fun dance moves to learn off by 
heart for our performance.  
 
If you would like to join choir, please complete the permission slip below and hand this into your 
child’s class teacher as possible or complete the online form using the link or QR code below.  
 
 https://forms.office.com/e/F9jqwn05UT  
 
 
 
Places are limited and will be given on a first come first served 
basis.  
Deadline for applications close on Monday 25th September. 
 
Regards 
Choir team 
 
 

Please complete and return to your child’s class teacher by 25th September or fill out the online 
form using the link or QR code above 
 

• I give permission for my child to attend Choir club from Thursday 28th September from 3.30 – 
4.30pm. I understand my child must attend all the sessions.  

 

• I give my permission for my child to attend the Young voices choir event at the SSE arena on 
1st Feb 2023 

 
Child’s name: ___________________________________________Class: _____________________ 
 
Emergency contact number __________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent signature: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/F9jqwn05UT


 
 

 

 


